From: OIA Enquiries

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 3:34 PM

Cc: Fiona Strang <Fiona.Strang@elections.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Elections Enrolment Has disappeared

Kia ora-

Due to the nature of your request of 5 October 2022 we are responding to you under the Official Information Act 1982.

You requested data which states how many individuals have been removed from the Napier electoral roll since the
2020 General Election. You have asked to include individuals who have re-enrolled to the Napier electoral roll.

Since GE2020 there have been 2472 removed from the electoral roll; 1264 for reasons such as being deceased,
overseas or in prison; 1208 have been removed as a result of their mail being returned, 761 of those have received
either a text or email to update their enrolment, 447 have not provided alternative contact details and were removed
from the printed roll.

In the interests of transparency, we release responses to Official Information Act requests every three months. We will
publish this response with your personal details redacted on www.elections.nz.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to make a complaint to the Ombudsman if you are not satisfied with
the response to your request. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by
phoning 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

Fiona Strang | Acting Manager — Enrolment and Community Engagement — Operations
Electoral Commission | Te Kaitiaki Take Kowhin
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Enrol now. It’s quick and

to do it online at vote.nz






